
Hello
I am in favor of this bill. Portland police should not be tear gassing the city. This is an easy and fair restriction on police conduct that 
does not endanger their lives or inhibit their ability to conduct their jobs. There is no reason to use a weapon that has such 
indiscriminate effect when 90 percent of people getting hit by it are protesting peacefully.
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